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May 8, 2019 
Ref.: 216813 

 
 
To: All Tender Participants  
 
 
Dear Sir / Madam, 
 

 
Re: Public Tender No. 023-19 (the “Tender”) – Notice Regarding Submission Deadline 

 

Please be advised of the following: 

1.  Publication of a further update including answers to certain questions submitted to the 

Company as well as certain modifications to the Tender is forthcoming. 

2.  Accordingly, the Company has decided to extend the submission deadline to Tuesday, 

May 21st. Full details regarding this extension will be included in the upcoming update. 

3.   A revised form of the Bank Guarantee will also be included in the upcoming update. 

Thank you for your continued interest in the Tender; we look forward to receiving your 

bids. 

 

              Sincerely, 

 

Sharon Ashkenazi-sthalrid 

Purchasing Department Manager 
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